
 
 
February 23, 2021 
 

 
 

Attention Families, Residents and Staff of Valley Manor 
 
Valley Manor has just received the green light to vaccinate our residents  and some staff 
for their second dose on Friday, February 26th, 2021.  This is wonderful news for 
Valley Manor and your loved one! 
 
 This day is extremely important to us here at Valley Manor. We are so happy to be able 
to share this wonderful news.  
 
We continue to work very hard alongside Public Health, the Ministry of Health and the 
Ministry of Long Term Care to ensure a very detailed and seamless delivery of the 
vaccine to our residents.  Public Health, Renfrew County Paramedics, and our local 
Family Health Team will be onsite to assist our very experienced team with the vaccine 
delivery and after care. 
 
We received all of the consents for our residents in advance; therefore we are prepared 
and ready to go. 

We also continue to thank our leadership, staff members, volunteers and healthcare 
partners for their continued dedication and hard work under challenging circumstances 
over the past year. We will continue to do everything we can to deliver the best care 
possible for your loved one in these unprecedented and challenging circumstances. 

Should you have any questions or concerns about the vaccination clinic on Friday, 
please do not hesitate to contact our Infection Control Coordinator Tina O’Malley at 
613-756-2643 ext:233 

Thank you once more for your patience and incredible support during this time. 

Respectfully, 

Trisha DesLaurier 

 
Trisha DesLaurier 
CEO 


